
Victorville Masonic Lodge 634

From the East

14941 Hesperia Rd Victorville, CA 92395
Stated Meeting  Wednesday, February 1, 2023 @ 7PM

Dress Code: Suits or Jackets with shirt & tie

Greetings Brethren!
 
As the new Worshipful Master for 634 I had the opportunity to talk to dozens
of brothers who I have yet to meet. I got to hear some amazing stories from
our brethren withersoever dispersed.One of these conversations was with a
brother whose last time in lodge was in 1975! Bro. Delbert Teis no longer lives
in the area and is about to receive his 50 year award! I heard some amazing
stories about 634 back in the 70’s from him and looking forward to traveling
down to Orange County to present his award to him. 
 
By the time this trestleboard is sent out the officers of 634 have conferred to
Entered Apprentice Degrees to Brother Thai Pham and Brother Marty Rose. 
 
2023 started in due form… “Bee Hive Business” with our officers practicing
under our officer’s coach and inspector for less than three weeks and then
right into conferring a degree. I was pleased to see the lodge parking lot
packed and see a lot of sideliners, some of whom had not been to lodge in
while. It was an amazing night for everyone and I hope this has set the tone for
are upcoming degrees. 
 
I am asking all who read this who have been away for a while to see about
coming in for at least one degree this year or fellowship; get to know some of
your new brothers and some familiar faces as well. 
 
Peter D’Andrea
Worshipful Master
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From the West
 
Greetings my Brothers,
 
Would like to say, that I’m honored and humbled in being elected and sitting
in the west as your Senior Warden. We have started strong this year in
initiating two new brothers and are on our way in having an awesome year
with our new Worshipful Master. I’m looking forward in working with all of you
in continuing the great work of Brotherly Love, Relief and truth! 
 
Abe Sanchez
Senior Warden

Greetings my Brothers!

It was great attending all of the Lodges installations over the last month. We
have a great corps of officers, and I look forward to seeing where our district
goes under the excellent leadership we have in place. The Lodges are busy
initiating new candidates, and by the time this is published we should have
three new Brothers! I know that we also have some raisings on the horizon.
Keep up the good work, and I'll see you in Lodge!
 
Scott Nelson, PM
Inspector, 802nd Masonic District 

From the  Inspector

Upcoming Degrees 
February 8, 2023 @ 7pm - Conferral of the Entered Apprentice Degree 
 
February 15, 2023 @ 7pm – 3rd & 2nd Degree Proficiency. 
 
February 22, 2023 @ 7pm – Master Mason Practice. We are preparing to raise 4-5
Master Masons!!!
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Your newly obligated Brothers 
Bro. Marty Rose served in the US Army and retired after 20 years. He is now
continuing to serve in the civil sector at Daggett Airfield. Bro. Marty is now
looking to give back to the community as a Mason. 
 
Bro. Thai Pham works is a Solar Sales Manager. Bro. Thai has set the bar high…
while patiently waiting to enter our fraternity he has volunteered to help out
one of 634’s widows, donated / cooked for a very successful Stated Meeting
Dinner, and volunteered with the Shrine. Bro. Thai has also assisted me in
getting our TB up and running!
 



1 Lorem ipsum
dolor 

Peter D’Andrea Master (510) 508-0978 grunt11bseries@yahoo.com


Abraham Sanchez. Sr. Warden (760) 987-7902 abrano8@hotmail.com


Vacant Jr. Warden


Rodel Lapitan Treasurer (909) 913-1532 rodellapitan@gmail.com


Amer Hazboon Secretary (714) 916-3774 amer1@mac.com


Rick Epperson Chaplain (760) 885-2475 rick.epperson@gmail.com


Scott Zinda Sr. Deacon (760) 221-7830 scottzinda@gmail.com


Omar Godinez Jr. Deacon (626) 551-9599 jomargodinez@gmail.com


Ricky Alvarado Marshall (760) 552-1742 ricardo.a.alvarado.iii@gmail.com


Jonathan Sanchez Sr. Steward (760) 887-9740 jonnysanchez119@gmail.com


Michael Cromwell Jr. Steward (760) 272-8932 girlscoutdad96@yahoo.com


George Whitmore Tyler (760) 885-3196 geowhitmore1225@gmail.com

VICTORVILLE MASONIC LODGE# 634 OFFICERS FOR THE 2023 MASONIC YEAR




